
These are challenging times. Businesses and personnel everywhere are in a

similar position, trying to conduct meetings and meet deadlines while

safeguarding our family's health and economic interests.

In Ohio, Gov. Mike DeWine announced yesterday the state's Health

Department issued a "stay at home" order, telling residents to remain in their

homes to avoid the spread of COVID-19.  As we gear up for a new week amid

what is becoming the new normal we want to communicate to all our

distributors - Wilmer has been deemed to be an essential service and we

will remain open during this time.

We recognize the significance of complying with social distancing requirements,

and we can assure you that we are executing complete and rigorous protocols

in our facilities in order to minimize the risk of infection by COVID-19. We

continue to enforce Centers for Disease Control (CDC) guidelines with our

employees, including staying home from work if sick.

We will communicate to you swiftly should additional limitations affecting

business be enacted by the state or federal government. Please feel free to

contact us at 800-494-5637, our hours of business will remain the same. At

Wilmer, we are committed to doing our very best to serve the needs of our

distributors many of who we know personally. We are now and have always

been in this together, thank you for partnering with us.

Sincerely,

The Wilmer Team
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